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He who has the Son has life.  ~ 1John 5:12 -
. 4

June 2018,
Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life’s Key Ministry,

I just returned from the bi-annual conference at Emmaus International headquarters in Dubuque, lowa. As
usual, it was a very enjoyable time reuniting with many of those that are involved with distributing courses into
prisons throughout the country. It’s encouraging to see that so many have a big heart for prison ministry, and a
desire to see our presence in the United States grow. The estimate is that despite sending out as many courses as
we do, we are only reaching about 6% of the prison population nation wide. It’s our prayer that the Lord will
allow us to double and triple that! Please keep Emmaus in prayer as we all work together toward that end.

Thank you also for your continued prayers for the state of Michigan! We have been able to successfully
send more and more colored materials into those institutions each week, and I anticipate things being back to the
way they were in the very near future.

“For I am the Lord, your God, who takes hold of your right hand and says to you,
Do not fear; I will help you.” - Isaiah 41:13

“I just wanted to say thank you for praying for Montgomery Women'’s Facility. It’s been almost two weeks
since any drugs have made it into this facility. There are a lot of girls who are sober for the first time in months.
Praise God! Thank you again for the Bible studies. They teach me better than any others ['ve done. God bless
you all!” - Michele (Alabama)

“I received your ‘Born to Win’ study a month and a half ago. I am sorry that I haven’t sent it back sooner.
I am absolutely sure that Jesus has saved me. I began my jjourney with Jesus’ when I got arrested. At the time, |
felt like Joseph in the pit. But now I have received so much more than I have lost.

I will continue on this journey until God molds me into what He wants me to be. I have a feeling that He
has a very special purpose for me. I appreciate your time reading this and I look forward to receiving more
studies from your ministry.” - Michael (Michigan)

“I started doing these Bible studies while I was incarcerated. I was released and requested that I be
allowed to continue to keep doing them. I enjoy doing them so much that I started doing them with my husband.
We get so much out of them that we are always looking forward to the next one. Praise God!

My mother is in stage 5 kidney disease and can’t get out for church anymore. She is a Christian. Can you
please pray for her?” - Heather (at home in Virginia)

For HIS Glory,

Tim Priano, Director
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